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3. UKAD confirms that no items were reported stolen in the 2016, 2017 or 20181 
years.  

4. UKAD confirms that the total number of reported losses in the period 1 January 
2016 to 20 June 2018 was seven. Of those seven, four were reported as lost in 
2017 or 2018; the further detail that you requested with respect to these four items 
is set out in the below table: 

 Year reported 
lost 

Description of item Value (£) 

Item 1 2017 A single consignment 
comprising 4 samples lost 
by courier 

N/A 

Item 2 2017 A single consignment 
comprising 4 samples lost 
by courier. However, all 4 
samples were delivered 10 
days after being reported 
as lost 

N/A 

Item 3 2018 Paperwork lost by Doping 
Control Officer 

N/A 

Item 4 2018 Mobile phone (Nokia 
Lumia 620) 

N/K – estimated at 
not more than £150 
(purchase price) 

5. UKAD further notes that one of the items reported as lost in the 2016 year 
(December) was found in July 2018. 

Conclusion 

6. If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask 
for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two 
months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be 
addressed to: Philip Bunt, Chief Operating Officer, UK Anti-Doping, Fleetbank 
House, 2-6 Salisbury Square, London EC4Y 8AE. Please remember to quote the 
reference number above in any further communications. 

                                              
1 Being the period 1 January 2018 to 20 June 2018 inclusive. 
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7. If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

Yours sincerely 

 
UK Anti-Doping 
 




